
ATTENTION: SHAWNEELAND RESIDENT 

PROPERTY OWNERS 

 

The Board of Supervisors for the County of 

Frederick, Virginia, will be accepting applications 

from the citizens of Back Creek Magisterial District, 

who may be interested in serving as a 

representative on the Shawneeland Sanitary 

District Advisory Committee. 

 

*Must be a Shawneeland resident property owner 

 

Applications may be obtained from the Shawneeland office.  

 

The Shawneeland office is located at:  50 Tomahawk Trail 

                          Winchester, VA 22602 

 

 

The completed application may be dropped off at the Shawneeland office 

or emailed to mspringer@fcva.us. 

 

 

 

 

 


